
Project Update: June 2008 
 
Ilka writes: 'We would like to let you know that the first year of Club P.A.N. is almost over 
and it is so far a great success! We have recorded increasing participation in the Club and we 
are getting positives feedbacks from kids, parents and wildlife authorities. If you would like 
more information, visit our blog at http: //clubpan.blogspot.com/ 
 

 

 


